
ADDENDUM 
All Saints’ Episcopal Church 

October, 2018 

ADULT CHOIR:  Welcome back! 
 
Emily Funk, Patti Poppell, Elise, Julie and Doug McPherson, John 
Mirocha, Will Sheftall, Denny Lewin, 
 
Hired:  Mariah Miller, Maya Berrios, Joey Miller (name - tenor) 
(name-alto). 
 
As you can see by our numbers, 11 members is not very many.  For a 
choir to have enough sound and support, more voices are necessary.   
We need a 3 more women and 2 more men to have SATB balance or 
even SAB balance.  More parish singers are encouraged to join.   
Please come at 9AM on Oct 7 to join us. 
Email Margit - margitchris25@juno.com  
 
ST. DAVID'S CHOIR 
 
We are low in numbers with the children's choir.   St. Michael and All 
Angels service had 5 out of 10 singers.  A group of 10 is considered 
small.  When there are last minute illnesses and schedule conflicts for 
their appointed Sunday service, we are challenged as a choir. Five 
choristers of this age bracket is not considered a choir.  Five singers 
(especially this young), need support. Thank goodness Elise 
McPherson was able to assist this time.  IF you know of a child that 
might enjoy singing with our choir please encourage them to join us. 
We need 6 more choristers to feel comfortable and supported.   
 
Members:   Robert Rollins, Palmer McCollum, William McCollum, Will 
Bracken, Bryce Rieck, Caroline Cobb, Sophia Phipps, Kenji Sun, Cami 
Sun, Elle McCollum 
  
Children do not necessarily need to be parish members to participate 
in the choir.  ALL ARE WELCOME! Please pass this on to your friends 
that do not offer a children's choir at their church.   
 
Help us create memories. I grew up singing in the Chicago Children's 
Choir.  The memories will last a life time.  
 
Piano, voice and organ lessons are still being offered.  Please contact 
Margit for more information.     Respectfully, 
Your Treble Maker - Margit Miller - Organist and Choir Master 
margitchris25@juno.com850-524-0176 


